
2022 Sewermain Rehabilitation Program News                October 17, 2022  

 

This notice is to advise you that the City of Campbell River’s Contractor Insituform Technologies Ltd. will be 
performing work in your area (see attached map) during evening and night hours. The work will be performed at 
night to reduce the disruption to businesses, residents and traffic. We apologize for any inconvenience this work 
may cause.  

In order to minimize these disruptions, the City’s contractor Insituform Technologies Ltd. has been approved for a 
Public Nuisance Bylaw Exemption Permit which will vary Part 6.7 Noise Regulations of the City’s Public Nuisance 
Bylaw 3543, 2014.  View a copy of the Bylaw by visiting the City’s website: 

https://www.campbellriver.ca/your-city-hall/bylaw-search 

 

When: 
The night work will be taking place during the week of October 24th to October 28th.   Crews will start in the 
evening hours from approximately 7:00 pm until 7:00 am for 1-2 nights.  
 

Where:  Alder St. from 9th Ave. to Shoppers Row 
Most of this work will take place at night between 7:00pm and 6:00am to avoid impacts to traffic and businesses. 

 

Getting Around During Construction:  
There will be short term traffic disruptions during this work. Insituform Technologies Ltd. will have traffic control in 
place ensuring safe passage for vehicles and pedestrians around the work zone at all times.   

 

Staying Up to Date: 
Further information about this project is available at the City’s website: 

https://www.campbellriver.ca/city-services/capital-improvement-projects. 

 

Contact the project team: 
Email: capitalprojects@campbellriver.ca   

Phone: 250-286-5756 

  

Thank you for your patience as we complete this Capital Project. 
 

NIGHT WORK CONSTRUCTION IN YOUR AREA 
THE WEEK OF OCTOBER 24, 2022 TO OCTOBER 28, 2022 


